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ISSUE 85   January 2020 
 

CASCADE FIELD & STREAM CLUB 

Po box 424, Cle Elum, Wa. 98922 

www.cascadefieldandstream.com 

 

 
Renewals for annual memberships are due. The gate code 
changed. PLEASE, if you still have not done an 
orientation, do it, so you can get your membership card. 
It's a one-time, one hour deal. Please report any changes 
to your mail/phone/email info. 
Mail your check or money order with an application form 
to: CFS Club, PO Box 424, Cle Elum 98922 and the 
membership crew will mail your new card. (Application on 
the website membership page). 
 
Nominations are still open.  Currently, the nominations 
made are: Brad for Prez, Eric Melbardis for VP, Don Frey 
for Secy., Pete Schuetz for Treas., Clinton VanDeVenter 
to finish the one year Director slot, and Dan Pensula and 
Mike Swords both nominated for the three year Director. 
 
The Raffle tickets are selling fast and Banquet tickets are 
now available. The Banquet committee will need a few 
more interested folks to help as spotters, runners, and 
game operators, and we need a Master of Ceremonies 
to announce activities. Email Chairman Don Frey at:  
dltfrey@gmail.com. Dinner tickets are at Hawk's, Reliable 
Auto, and Grizzly Safe Co. Or send $$ to PO Box 424. 
 
Orientation and the monthly meeting were well attended 
Monday night. Secretary Cindy was out for the night and 
Brad and Eric handled the Secretarial duties. Thanks. 

 
-The February 3rd club meeting will include voting for 
officers and the annual drawing for the 50/50 pot of $335. 

 

General membership meetings 

are:  

First Monday, 7 pm, Sunset Café 

Board mtgs are third Monday at 

6. 

 

 

 

    ORIENTATIONS continue on the 

f   First and third Wednesday and 

    Saturday at 8 am on the rifle  

    Range, and before the monthly 

    Meeting, 6 pm, at the Sunset.  
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If you were at a meeting or work party in 2019 your name is in the hopper the number 
of times you attended.  

 
-New club member Suzen Shaw is with a group called "Off the streets & On the streams 

(OTS2), a 501©(3) non-profit and their mission is to "use fly fishing as a key component 

for in-classroom, in-the-field, and on-the-stream training, which assists at-risk youths and 

seniors to become positive contributing members of society….." 

One of their projects is a proposed wheelchair accessible fishing dock at the Kiwanis 

Pond. Anyone interested in helping with this program can contact Suzen at: 

suzens@live.com   Cell: 206-465-1105 

 

-Keep in mind that Board meetings are open to all members and public.  

 

-Our club is a 501©(7) non-profit. We have a lot of rules/laws that we must 

follow. If anyone wants to know more about non-profit rules go on-line and 

read about it. Some rules we must follow: Monthly newsletter to the members, 

sign-in sheet at meetings, and limited membership. As you know we capped 

our membership last year at 1000 - 250 life and 750 annual.  

We have had a lot of "new" members sign up lately. If you have been a 

member and wish to remain so, please don't hesitate to renew. Our club has 

been discovered and is gaining in popularity, statewide. 

 

 
 

 

 

See Banquet and raffle flyers below.  
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Steve Rogers, Editor 


